
 
 
 

TO:  VAVS Best Practices Webinar Registrants 

 

FROM: Kati Deshler  

  Voluntary Services Manager 

 

DATE: April 14, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: LVAP Best Practices Webinar Materials 

 

 

Thank you for all you do to promote and facilitate DAV volunteerism. Recognizing and 

honoring our volunteers’ efforts is critical in incentivizing participation and accurately showing 

the efficacy of our charity. 

 

You registered for the Voluntary Services webinar titled VA Voluntary Services Program 

(VAVS) Best Practices. This webinar was presented on April 12, 2023. As promised, attached 

are the VAVS Stand Operating Procedures and the PowerPoint Presentation for the webinar. 

Additionally, the link to the recorded webinar is below.  

 

VA Voluntary Services Program (VAVS) Best Practices Webinar 2023 

 

We thank you for your attendance and hope you found this webinar to be a helpful tool. If you 

have any follow-up questions, email us at vavs@dav.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kati Deshler 

Voluntary Services Manager 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=64UjxFCNupA

